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Expenditure of Council Priority Funds 

 

Sherwood Park Disc Golf Association 

 

 

Recommendation 

THAT an expenditure of $9,350.00 from Council Priority Funds as follows: 

 

 Mayor Rod Frank    $1,100.00 

 Councillor Robert Parks   $750.00 

 Councillor Dave Anderson   $1,500.00 

 Councillor Brian Botterill   $1,000.00 

 Councillor Bill Tonita    $1,000.00 

 Councillor Paul Smith    $400.00 

 Councillor Linton Delainey   $1,000.00 

 Councillor Glen Lawrence   $1,000.00 

 Councillor Katie Berghofer   $1,600.00 

 

for the purpose of providing funds to the Sherwood Park Disc Golf Association for costs 

associated with the purchase of portable disc golf baskets, be approved. 

 

 

Enclosure 

Encl 1 Sherwood Park Disc Golf Association 2021 Council Priority Funds Application.pdf 
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Cheque Payable to: Sherwood Park Disc Golf Association 

 

Vendor: 81377 

 

54 Moreland Crescent 

Sherwood Park, AB  T8A 0P7 


